
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  

  Number 395 – 21st January 2022 
  

 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
At the beginning of a New Year or new term, we often think of making a new start or becoming 
better at something. It’s sometimes thought of as a time to leave old ways behind, with slogans 
such as ‘new year, new you’ seen everywhere from gym memberships to language-learning apps. 
In the first week back of term, we discussed with children the idea of New Year’s resolutions. We 
had a special assembly with the children where we discussed our resolutions and then each child 
decided on their own resolution. Let’s hope that we can all stick to our resolutions! 
 
Science Club 
We are delighted to work with Brent Goes Wild on our new Science and Biodiversity Club. As a 
school we are currently working on earning our Eco Schools Green Flag. Each class has 
appointed Eco-Committee members who meet regularly to work on different aspects of our 
application. It is very important that children learn to care for our environment and do what they 
can to protect it. 
 

 

ISP Meetings 

If your child is currently working on an ISP, teachers will arrange a meeting with you to discuss 
progress and discuss any new targets which will be put in place. 

 
Covid  

We are still experiencing high levels of absence among pupils and staff. Covid-19 has not 
gone away. Please encourage children to maintain good hygiene and take a rest if 
displaying any symptoms. 

 

Tissues 

We have lots of sniffles and runny noses at the moment, as we do every year at this time. 
Can you please send in a box of tissues with your child on Monday.  
 

Parking 

Please be considerate of our neighbours when picking up or dropping off your children. 
Please see the important letter sent concerning this matter. 
 

Thank you for all your support, 

Regards 

Mrs Heath 

Headteacher 
 

Should you have any queries please contact us on: admin@clitherow.brent.sch.uk 
iheath@clitherow.brent.sch.uk or bnolan@clitherow.brent.sch.uk 
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ATTENDANCE WEEK COMMENCING 
10th Jan to 14th Jan 2022 

Year 6 99.2% 

Year 4 97.9% 

Year 3 96.3% 

Year 5 96.0% 

Year 1 94.1% 

Year 2 93.3% 

Whole school overall 96.1% 

 

 
 
 

  
  

FORTHCOMING DATES 
14-18 Feb Half term 

14 March Open evening 

2 March Lenten liturgy time TBC 

4 March 
Non uniform Catholic Children’s 
Society – Lenten appeal 

21 March Open evening 

23 March  Bags2school collection day 

25 March Feast of St Margaret Clitherow 

29 March  Film night Years 1 & 2 

30 March Film night Years 3 & 4 

31 March Film night Years 5 & 6 

31 March Easter Egg hunt AM 

1 April 
Marie Curie wear something yellow 
bring a £1 

1 April School closes for the Easter holidays 

19 April School open for the summer term 

  

  

Please check out the calendar on the 
jotter for dates and times of events. 

 

4 Anna-Nicole, Ryan 

 

3 Kezia, Acacia 

 

 
 

6 Hanna, Malachi, Maya, Lena 

 
 

 
 

5 Bryan, Zara 

 

Children who have been awarded 

certificates w/e 21/01/2022 

Week commencing 18/03/16  
 

2 NAndrei, Khalid 

 

1 Nathalia, Hazel 

UNIFORM CHECK 
 
Uniform check next week. 
Please ensure your child is 
wearing the correct uniform as 
letters will be going home to 
let you know if your child is 
wearing incorrect items of 
uniform. 
 

********************************* 
 

 



  
  

Uniform 
Please check to ensure your child is wearing the correct uniform. We will be carrying out uniform 
checks to ensure the correct uniform is worn. 
 

Outdoor wear 
Boys and girls 

Navy anorak 
Shoes Black or brown (available from any good shoe shop supplier) 
(Trainers are not to be used as a substitute for footwear) 
Woollen hat with school logo (winter only) 
 
Rucksack with logo juniors only, bookbag with logo infants only 
 

Boy’s uniform 
Indoor wear 
(winter uniform) 

Long grey trousers 
grey socks 
white long sleeved school shirt 
blue tie 
grey v-neck jumper with logo 
 

(summer uniform) Short grey trousers 
yellow polo top with logo 
blue baseball cap with logo 
 

Girl’s uniform 
Indoor wear 
(winter uniform) 

Grey pinafore (infants) grey skirt (juniors only) 
Grey trousers (winter/spring term only) 
grey tights / white socks 
white long sleeved school shirt 
blue tie 
grey cardigan jumper with logo 
 

(summer uniform) Gold/white checked summer dress 
blue baseball cap with logo 
 

PE Kit 
Boys and girls 

Royal blue sweatshirt with logo 
Royal blue tracksuit bottoms 
Royal blue shorts 
Gold t-shirt with logo 
Pull on elasticated black trainers 

All items that require school logo are available from 
www.mandsyourschooluniform.com 

 



 

 

 

  

  

 

 

  

 


